E e REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
' DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION AND COMMUNICATIONS
MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Please be informed that effective 12:00 PM on
January 13, 2017 to 12:00 PM on January 16, 2017,
the Seafarers Certification System (SCS) will be
under preventive maintenance and systems
upgrade. The registration and uploading of
documentary requirements will be inaccessible
during the said period.

Once the system is restored, seafarers may log-on
using the following URL:
http://stcw.marina.gov.ph/scsv2.0/

Please be guided accordingly.
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